
  

 

 

 

 

9 September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

MUSIC FEST 2019 - CHASELEY CONCERT BAND 

 

On Monday 28 October, Chaseley Concert Band will be competing in Music Fest 2019 to be held at 

Coorparoo Secondary College, Cavendish Road, Coorparoo. This is a valuable experience for the girls 

where they will receive feedback on their performance and have the opportunity to hear similar ensembles 

from other Brisbane schools. 

 

A bus will take the girls to and from Coorparoo Secondary College, leaving St Margaret’s at 3:30pm. 

Students will need to bring afternoon tea and a water bottle with them. Chaseley Concert Band is 

scheduled to perform at 5:00pm. There will be a presentation soon afterwards and the girls will return by 

bus to St Margaret’s. It is anticipated they will be back at school by approximately 6:30pm. If you would 

prefer to collect your daughter after the presentations from Coorparoo Secondary College, please indicate 

this by emailing Music@stmargarets.qld.edu.au by Monday 21 October 2019. 

 

Girls will be required to wear their School Middy, panama, brown shoes and socks, and hair tied neatly 

back with a white ribbon. 

 

Parents are more than welcome to attend the performance. There may be a small cost involved (last year 

was $10 (adults)/$5 (concession). Children are free. 

 

I’m looking forward to this being a positive performance opportunity for the girls! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Brad King     Regina Brennan 

Head of Performance   Primary Music Teacher 
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